
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Boxing Australia Board Statement on Covid-19 Vaccination and Boxing 
Australia National Activities 

 
The Boxing Australia Board encourages everyone to be fully vaccinated for Covid-19 
and thereby support and contribute to the general good health and wellbeing of the 
Australian community and our nation’s pandemic recovery. 
 
In promotion of the safety of boxers and all who participate in our sport Boxing 
Australia in all its national activities will apply without hesitation the relevant Covid-19 
government rules and guidelines of the State or Territory of that activity. 
 
Accordingly, all participants in Boxing Australia national activities must comply with the 
relevant government regulations and guidelines applying in the State or Territory 
where they are participating. 
 
In regard to international activities all Boxing Australia endorsed participants must 
comply with any Australian Government requirements and with government 
requirements applicable in the nation of the activity. 
 
 


